
From: Dan Rogers 
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 11:40 PM 
To: Jaime Dubyna 
Subject: Fwd: Sept 29/30 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 
 

Fyi 

 

Get Outlook for Android 

 

 
From: Robert Quartermain  

Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021, 11:37 p.m. 

To: Dan Rogers 

Subject: Re: Sept 29/30 

 

Thank you Dan  

Will be online Wednesday and also 14th October.  

Appreciate what you do for Islands Trust and Keats.  

As a Professional Geoscientist I am interested in the data that informed the regulations as our 

island is dominated by bedrock as a shoreline and many of the proposals are contemplated for an 

island with much more accessible beach shoreline.  

I’ll have more geomorphology questions ahead of the Oct 14 meeting.  

Regards 

Bob  

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

On Sep 27, 2021, at 19:49, Dan Rogers <drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca> wrote: 

  
It was unintentional and I did send out a correction.  It is Wed the 29th.      I 
expect some of your concerns may get answered ( ie it is our responsibility to 
zone) although you may still be opposed.    

Thanks for writing g  

Dan 

 

Get Outlook for Android 

 
From: Robert Quartermain  
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 7:23:00 PM 

https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg
mailto:drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca
https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg


To: Dan Rogers <drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Sept 29/30  

  
Dan 

As an owner of 4 10-acre Keats Waterfront lots I oppose these bylaws. The federal and 

provincial regulators already oversee shoreline activities.  We don’t need a local body 

like Islands Trust that may not have the competencies, to regulate these bylaws 

effectively and without bias and prejudice.  

 

And why the confusion on the date: is it Sept 29 or Thursday Sept 30.  I presume this was 

unintentional. 

Please advise the correct date and perhaps circulate to all Keats Islanders.  

 

mailto:drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca

